
 

 

Appreciation to attend 

 the Innovative Research for Biosis-Abiosis Intelligent Interface Symposium 

 

February 5, 2014 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Thank you very much for your participation at the Innovative Research for Biosis-Abiosis 

Intelligent Interface Symposium (The 5th International Symposium for Interface Oral Health 

Science) held in Sendai on January 20-21, 2014. 

We had the total number of 90 poster presentations, in addition to 4 symposium sessions, 

in the symposium, with over 200 participants. Out of 37 poster award nominees, we selected 9 

winners, who presented a high quality of research with active and constructive verbal 

communication in English. 

We received many words of praise, so we believe that this symposium was successful. We 

are sure that this success is attributed to your contribution to the symposium. One of outcomes of 

this symposium is an English monograph based on the symposium sessions and poster presentation 

awards, which will be published around the end of this year. In a separate mail, we will inform you 

about the details of the monograph.  

Thank you again for your valuable contribution to the symposium, and we look forward to 

seeing you again in the 6th International Symposium for Interface Oral Health Science, here in 

Sendai. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

Keiichi SASAKI 

President, the Innovative Research for Biosis-Abiosis Intelligent Interface Symposium 

President, the 5th International Symposium for Interface Oral Health Science 

Dean, Tohoku University Graduate School of Dentistry 


